

<u>Draper 1 - School Calendar</u>

<u>January 08, 2021</u>

Monday, Jan. 18th **NO SCHOOL** - Martin Luther King

Tuesday, Jan. 19th **EARLY DISMISSAL** – 12:15/12:30 (Prof. Development Day)

Friday, Jan. 22nd Term 3 Mid-Term <u>Missing Work Deadline</u>

Friday, Jan. 29th 5th/6th Grades Ambassador Event – Western Round Up

Feb. 8-12th Classroom Spelling BEES

Feb. 15th-19th Mid-Winter Break

NEW: COVID CORNER

Here is our Draper 1 case report as of 01/08:

Cases- 0, Quarantined- 10

APA District Elementary

Draper 2: Cases- 2, Quarantined- 16

ELC: Cases- 0, Quarantined- 0

West Valley 1: Cases- 5, Quarantined- 11

West Valley 2 Elem: Cases- 2, Quarantined- 10

Salem: Cases- 0, Quarantined- 16

APA District Secondary

Draper 3: Cases 2, Quarantined-5

West Valley 2 Sec: Cases- 9, Quarantined- 5

NEW: Science Fair Judges Needed

Our 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place winners from the science fair move on to the Salt Lake Charter Schools Science and Engineering Fair which will be held virtually on Friday, February 5th. We need at least 3 judges from our two Draper campuses. Judging will be from 10-1 that day. Below is the link to sign up if you are interested. Please email our Draper Science Specialist, Jenn Elliott with any questions or if you are signing up.

https://slcharterfair.weebly.com/virtual-judging-2021.html

NEW: FSO(Family and School Organization) Updates

FSO Leaders Needed:

FSO is looking for parents who are interested in volunteering or becoming a leader for

FSO. It is a great way to get involved and give back. Leads help with the organization and



planning of events. The events coming up that we need help with are Staff Appreciation Week, the Spelling Bee, Field Day, Staff Birthdays, High Fives, Reading University Store, and collecting Volunteer hours.

If you are interested in volunteering or have any questions on how to get involved, please email Erin Blome at draper1fso@apamail.org

<u>Upcoming events for Volunteer Opportunities:</u>

Spelling Bee—Feb 25th, 26th
Reading University Store--Feb. 12th, April 2nd, May TBA
Staff Meal for Parent Teacher Conferences--March 12th
Staff Appreciation Week--March 15-19th
Field Day--May TBA

NEW: 2021 Spelling BEE

It's almost time for our 2021 Scripps National Spelling Bee competition! Attached you will find the study list provided from the SNSB program. As your student progresses further into the competition, more study lists will be provided.

Participation in the spelling bee is completely optional for off campus students, it is not mandatory. All students in class will participate in the grade level classroom bees on the week of Feb. 8-12, and the top 2 spellers from each classroom will advance to the 1st-3rd grade School Bee on Thursday, February 25th at 1pm or the 4th-6th grade School Bee on Friday, February 26th at 1:15pm.

If you have an off-campus student who would like to compete in the spelling bee, they must be able/willing to come into school in full uniform and participate in the classroom bee. If they are one of the top 2 spellers in the classroom bee, then they will also need to be able/willing to participate in the school wide bees in full school uniform on the 25th or 26th of February. Emails will be sent out to let you know what day and time your child's class bee will be during the week of 2/8-2/12. Please watch for that email soon. Classroom bees will be limited to teachers and students only, no parents will be permitted in the rooms. School bee's audience will consist of parents of the school bee contestants only, no school assembly this year.

Lunch Substitute Volunteer Needed!

Our awesome Lunch Specialist, Ms. De Sousa is scheduled to be out from January 19-22. We are searching for someone to sub for her during that time. We would love to get you trained before she leaves for at least one day. The hours are from 10am-1pm. Please email Stephanie Egli at segli@apamail.org if you are interested.



2021-22 Sibling/Kinder Enrollment and Transfers

If you have a sibling to a current APA student at home who would like be enrolled for the 2021-22 school year, now is the time to act for priority enrollment! Our first lottery will be pulled January 4th and spots (especially Kindergarten) will fill fast. This is also your opportunity to let us know if you want a transfer to another APA campus for the 2021-22 school year. (Please note: Sixth graders do not need to request a transfer for next year to D3 at this time.) Use to following link to access the application https://www.americanprep.org/enrollment/utah-enrollment/

Enrollment Codes for sibling or transfer:

transfer2021 sibling2021

Please contact the front office for help or questions concerning enrollment.

Highly Qualified Teachers

The USBE (Utah State Board of Education) sets standards for teachers in the state of Utah to be highly qualified. For the 2020-2021 school year, all of the teachers at APA: Draper 1 campus have met State and Federal licensing requirements.